Hello,
I wish to express my total objection to the plan to extend the crematorium in the firs farm wetlands.

The wetlands in firs lane has a thriving community that uses the space for exercise and has been a great support
to the community during the pandemic. To put an extension to the crematorium is absolutely inappropriate in
taking way green space that the whole community uses. At week ends and early evenings the space is full of
young and old people a like exercising independently and in club activities. At week ends the space is full of
families enjoying the space together.

Firs Lane would not sustain an extension to the crematorium as it already very busy during peak traffic times
and the week ends.

Your sincerely



